12th June 2022



267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN

Tel: 028 9084 8774

Website: www.glengormley.org Email: office@glengormley.org

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317

MINISTER Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525

Email: reuben@glengormley.org

Worship Services

https://www.youtube.com/c/ **GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch**

Sunday 12th June 2022

10:30am Children's Day

- live streamed

6:30pm Song Café

Sunday 19th June 2022

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick

live streamed

6:30pm Rev Reuben McCormick

- Prayer Meeting

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 11 to 17. Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave.

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms.

Leadership Notices

KIRK SESSION Meeting on Tuesday 14th June at 7:30pm in Mosaic.

ADVANCE NOTICE: CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting on Tuesday 21st June at 8pm.

Organisation Notices

GLENGORMLEY TOWNSWOMANS GUILD: Meeting 3rd Tuesday of month (Sept-June) in the Burney Room. Next meeting 16th June - Speaker from the Association for the Deaf. All welcome. Secretary Maureen Anderson

Church Notices

HERALD MAGAZINES: There are still some June editions to be collected from the library corner.



NAMES NEEDED BY TODAY

We would like to invite anyone who is in their **30s or 40s** for a meal at the Lenaghans' house at **7:00pm on** Wednesday 15th June. This will be an introductory night for a new Church group. We will eat together, chat and get to know each other, and there will be a very brief introduction to the book we intend to use. Please will anyone who would like to come let Julie or Gareth know or email office@glengormley.org. We'll need everyone's mobile number so that we can send you our address and directions. We'll also need to know if anyone's vegan, vegetarian, gluten free or has allergies.

Our intention is to meet monthly to have a meal together and study a programme called Resilient Disciples by Rick Hill starting on Wednesday 14th September from 7:00 – 9:00pm. The aims of this group are to strengthen faith and friendships, and to create a stronger support network for each other within the church family after the damage caused by Covid, lockdowns, working from home and changes to meeting in church.



We invite applications for the post of

Youth & Children's Ministry Co-ordinator

3 year fixed term*, Full-time post 37.5 hours per week

We are seeking a **visionary and dynamic** staff member to **develop**, **nurture**, **support and encourage** our children and young people in their walk with Christ.

Salary: £24,307-£28,527

(PCI APP Band B) depending on qualifications and experience.

Download an application pack from www.glengormley.org/ycmc.pdf or email applications@glengormley.org with any queries.

The closing date for applications is Friday 24th June 2022 at 12pm *possibility of extension

NEW HORIZON: will be back in the big tent at Coleraine - 6th to 12th August 2022 with the theme of *Renewed Minds*. "The vision is not only to seek support amidst our difficulties but to ask what the Lord wants to do in us. How does he want us to think? What would it mean to understand every aspect of our lives in the light of the gospel with the Lord Jesus at the centre?" There will be bible teaching, worship and fellowship with: Ben Stuart, John Risbridger, Will van der Hart & Ali Calvin. Plan to be there!

MINISTER: Rev Reuben McCormick

Tel: 07548605525

Email: reuben@glengormley.org

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore

Tel: 028 9034 2832

CHURCH VISITOR: Mr Jim Lyttle

Tel: 028 9086 4158

Prayer Diary

JUNE 2022









PRAYER POINTS

"Be joyful because you have hope. Be patient when trouble comes. Pray at all times."

ROMANS 12:12



GIVE THANKS

Give thanks for the It's Your Move lessons which have taken place in 8 schools with 15 P7 classes. It has been brilliant to have 9 local church volunteers deliver the lessons with me and we pray that relationships between the schools and churches will be strengthened.



We held our first Coffee morning fundraiser in 309 Cavehill Road. It
was lovely to meet new people and share about the work of E3 North
Belfast and Newtownabbey. A big thank you to Trevor Long and
Rosemary Presbyterian for allowing us to use 309!



PRAYER REQUESTS

During June, I will be visiting 4 schools to deliver 3 'It's Your Move' RE lessons with the help of local volunteers:



Lowwood Primary: 6th, 13th and 20th June Wheatfield Primary: 6th, 13th and 20th June 7th, 14th and 22nd June 7th, 14th and 22nd June 7th, 14th and 22nd June

 Please pray for all of the P7 pupils across North Belfast and Newtownabbey who will be making the transition to post primary school in September.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey Celebration Service

Sunday 26th June 5.30pm Whitehouse Presbyterian Church (Food provided afterwards)

You are invited to our end of year Celebration Service. Come and hear how God has been working this year and enjoy some food together after the service.

> If you are planning to attend, contact Ruth - ruth@suni.co.uk



ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date.



Freephone 24 Hour Domestic & Sexual Violence Helpline
Open to all women and men affected by

PSNI (In an emergency ring 999)

Childline

101

The Rowan
(Regional Sexual Assault Centre for NI)

0800 11 11

0808 802 1414

0800 389 4424



